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CDFA is a great resource and available for identification purposes. Materials can be submitted 
directly to the lab, through the CCH2 portal, or from your local County Agricultural 
Commissioners. People can always email Genevieve Walden (Genevieve.Walden@cdfa.ca.gov)
with questions. Specimens are very helpful for our diagnostic collections.

Mailing address and information:
Botany Lab and Herbarium [CDA]
Plant Pest Diagnostic Center
California Department of Food and Agriculture
3294 Meadowview Road
Sacramento California 95832
https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/plant/ppd/

CCH2 portal for CDA herbarium
https://www.cch2.org/portal/collections/misc/collprofiles.php?collid=50

mailto:Genevieve.Walden@cdfa.ca.gov
https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/plant/ppd/
https://www.cch2.org/portal/collections/misc/collprofiles.php?collid=50


Presenter Notes
Presentation Notes
This is a quick view of the different “species” but of course it isn’t this simple. These 2 plants have been identified, miss identified, and re-identified since around 1996. Currently they are being identified as 2 separate species but depending on time+place+opinion, these have been treated as two subspecies, two varieties, or as 2 forms of the same species. 
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DIVERSITY?
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